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Glendale Police Investigate Fatal Shooting 

 

 
GLENDALE, Ariz. – On Sunday, July 8, 2018 at approximately 8:12 PM, Glendale Police received a call in 

the area of 5700 N. 67th Avenue regarding a subject that had been shot.  Upon Glendale Officers arriving on 

scene, two adult males were found to have been shot.  One of the males was suffering from a life-threatening 

injury and the second received a non-life-threatening injury. Fire personnel treated the males on scene and 

transported them both to a local valley hospital.  Once at the hospital the male suffering from the life-

threatening injury did succumb to his injuries and passed away.  The second victim is recovering at this time.   

Witnesses reported that there was an altercation between the suspect and both victims just prior to the 

shooting.  The suspect did flee the scene prior to police arrival and is currently outstanding.  Information 

regarding the suspect is being withheld at this time as detectives continue with the investigation.  The 

victim’s names are also being withheld as next of kin and family are notified.  More information will become 

available in the near future. 

This investigation is still ongoing.  Any information about this incident is needed from the public.  If 

you have any information please contact the Glendale Police Department at 623-930-3000 or through Silent 

Witness at 480-WITNESS.   

### 

*Spanish translation available 

“The Glendale Police Department’s mission  

is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 
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Glendale Police Department 

 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000 

 

 

 


